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Require All-Electric Construction - Building Code 

Gas leaks are costly to repair, and will not be eliminated. Those of us who have worked 
for gas companies have noticed that there is a strong effort to protect against incidents 

that would result in bad publicity, but the high cost of detecting and repairing minor 
leaks means that they go unrepaired. See, e.g: 
https://www.metrowestdailynews.com/article/20150801/news/150809580  

 
It is clear that damage to to the environment from fossil gas leaks requires curtailment 

of gas operations within the next decade or so. To allow the continuing construction of 
buildings that rely on fossil gas would be a dis-service both to the property owners and 
to occupants of the new structures. It is your duty to let builders, the the gas companies, 

and businesses that produce gas appliances know that fossil gas has no future. 


